
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am very concerned with the  proposals currently being debated in Salem regarding the cap 
and trade bills.  Please do your due diligence and research the impact on small business. As a 
middle class American the additional costs of this bill will be detrimental to anyone earning a 
paycheck in Oregon. If this passes we will have  to tighten our purse strings even more leading 
to higher unemployment and less products being purchased from our local suppliers. 
I ask that you quash any cap and trade bill until you fully understand the impact on the Oregon 
economy. 
 
Thank You for your consideration 
 
Jim Cyr 
5520 SW Peck 
Culver, OR 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


